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Good Morning Patrick,

This email is a follow up to our telephone conversation with regard to the property above, parcel
ID# 240 016000. | have attached a link to a document that explains the PECFA program.
Additionally the link to the PECFA page on the DNR website. If you have questions or would like
additional information | am happy to assist in any way | can. Thank you for your time this morning.

http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/Brownfields/pecfa.html

http://dnr.wi.gov/files/PDE/pubs/rr/RR942.pdf
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Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

625 E CTY Y, Suite 700

Oshkosh WI 54901

(@) phone:  (920) 303-5410

(& ) mobile: (920) 362-2072

(B)fax:  (920) 424-4404

(=) e-mail: beth.erdman@wisconsin.gov

2] .
= dnr.wi.gov

We are committed to service excellence. Click here to evaluate how I did.
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